
The City of Boulder, city residents, and the Boulder Police are 
working to  reduce speeding on residential streets through the 
Neighborhood Speed Management Program (NSMP). We are 
committed to improving the safety and comfort of streets for 
everyone that uses them.

You are receiving this Warning Notice because your vehicle 
was observed speeding 5-9 mph over the speed limit.

Please be aware that the residents of the neighborhood in which 
you were observed are concerned about speeding and are 
participating in the NSMP.

Speeding increases the severity of crashes and prevents 
residents from safely and comfortably using their neighborhood 
streets.

This is only a warning
There is no penalty associated with this Warning Notice
There are no points associated with this Warning Notice
No response is necessary

To promote safe driving, a $40.00 penalty is issued for driving 10 
mph or more above the speed limit. Within a school zone, this 
penalty is $80.00.

We urge you, and anyone that may drive your vehicle, to obey the 
speed limit and help make our streets safer.

For more information visit the NSMP webpage at:
www.bouldercolorado.gov/transportation/nsmp

VIOLATION DATE/TIME:
01/31/2021  11:16:45 AM

WARNING NOTICE

NOTICE #:
333210000001358

ISSUED:
02/04/2021

ERIC SHANNON PARR
1430 S SHERMAN ST
LONGMONT, CO 80501-6522

City of Boulder, Colorado
Photo Enforcement Program
PO Box 22091
Tempe, AZ 85285-2091

*333210000001358*

SPEED:
43

POSTED SPEED:
35

LOCATION:
1600 BLK IRIS AVENUE W/B

PIN:
0828

Go to www.ViolationInfo.com and enter with your

NOTICE # and PIN to view your images and video.




